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Motion following Notice of Motion – Wye Road Beautification 

 

THAT Administration include the Wye Road Beautification project for Council's consideration 

as part of the 2024 budget process, including the option to have the work completed over a 

three-year period, with the meridian work being completed in 2024.  

 

 

Background 

Councillor Harvey SERVED the Notice of Motion to be presented for debate and vote at the 

September 19, 2023 Council Meeting 

 


